
January 07, 2021 
 
 
Dear St. Paul Families, 
 
Welcome to 2021.  We look forward to seeing what the new year will bring and we trust that it will be blessed by 
our Lord and Savior.  
 
As we begin to prepare for the 2021-22 school year, there are some changes that we need to make as it relates 
to school visits and meeting with families.  Unfortunately, due to Covid, we will not be hosting an Open House at 
the end of this month.  Our PreK and Kindergarten Information Night has been moved to a virtual platform and 
will take place on Wednesday, January 13.  If you do have questions regarding next school year or would like to 
schedule a personal tour, please don’t hesitate to call the school office. 
 
Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year will open January 15 through our online enrollment process (TADS).  
An online link will be emailed to current families and available on our website. 
 
• For Pre-School a $75.00 per child non-refundable registration fee is required to ensure a place for your child.     
• For Kindergarten through 8th grade, a $100.00 per child non-refundable registration fee is required to en-

sure a place for your child.  If enrolled on or before February 15, this non-refundable amount will be deducted 
from your tuition.  After February 15, the non-refundable $100.00 per child registration fee will be in addition 
to your tuition. 

• Wisconsin Parental Choice Program:  St. Paul will be participating in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program 
in 4K through 6th grade.  The online application process for WPCP will open up February 1.  Please complete 
the TADS application process prior to applying for WPCP.  Current St. Paul families that are not in the Choice 
Program may apply if going into 4K, K and 1st grade.  Below are the new income requirements for WPCP.  
Please contact me with any questions you have regarding the Choice Program. 

 
It is our prayer that the Lord will lead you to provide your child with an educational experience with “that  
something extra.”  That “something extra” we have at St. Paul is our Lord, Jesus Christ.  Christ makes the 
difference in the education of the children that He has entrusted to our care.  What better way to meet your child’s 
educational and spiritual needs than to educate them in an environment permeated with His love?  As our Lord 
shares with us in Luke 8:48 regarding the Christian education of ourselves and our children:  “He is like a man 
building a house, who dug deep, and laid the foundation upon rock; and when a flood arose, the stream broke 
against that house, and could not shake it, because it had been well built.”  Let’s begin our children on their way 
through life on the ONE TRUE FOUNDATION – CHRIST JESUS! 
 
In His Service, 
 

 
 
 
Mr. Michael Yurk 

Principal 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
     *for each additional child add $9,856 

Family 
Size 

Max. Adj. Gross Income 
– Single 

Max. Adj. Gross 
Income - Married 

1 $28,072 n/a 

2 $37,928 n/a 

3 $47,784 $54,784 

4 $57,640 $64,640 

5 $67,496 $74,496 

6 $77,352 $84,352 



ENROLLMENT PROCEDURES ARE AS FOLLOWS:   
 
Registration for members of St. Paul Lutheran Church will be processed first.  Registration for non-members 
who are currently enrolled in our program will be processed second and non-members who are not currently  
enrolled in our program will have third choice.  St. Paul Lutheran School will attempt to meet parents’ needs  
and choices when placing students in specific sessions.  You will be notified of your child’s placement in       
February. 
 
We will be utilizing an online enrollment process (TADS) for the 2021-22 school year. The link for online         
enrollment through TADS will be available on our school website by January 15, 2021. 
 

APPLICATIONS RECEIVED BY FEBRUARY 1, 2021 WILL HAVE PRIORITY IN CLASS PLACEMENT.  
ANY APPLICATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THE OPEN HOUSE WILL BE PROCESSED SEPARATELY.    

 
 

• IF YOU ARE ENROLLING A CHILD IN OUR 2 PRE-K, 3 PRE-K OR 4 PRE-K PROGRAMS, A  
      NON-REFUNDABLE $75.00 REGISTRATION FEE IS REQUIRED WITH ENROLLMENT. 
 

• IF YOU ARE ENROLLING A CHILD IN OUR KINDERGARTEN THROUGH 8TH GRADE PROGRAMS,     
A NON-REFUNDABLE $100.00 REGISTRATION FEE IS REQUIRED WITH ENROLLMENT. 

 
 

STUDENTS MUST BE TWO, THREE, FOUR, OR FIVE YEARS OF AGE BY SEPTEMBER 1, 2021 AND ABLE  
TO USE RESTROOM FACILITIES TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR ACCEPTANCE INTO OUR EARLY CHILDHOOD 
PROGRAMS. (2 PRE-K STUDENTS DO NOT NEED TO BE TOILET-TRAINED) 
 

Two year old pre-kindergarten class consists of one session. 
 

      1. A two day session that meets on Tuesday and Thursday from 8:15 -10:45 am;  
 
Three year old pre-kindergarten classes consist of three separate sessions. 
 

 1. A two day session that meets on Tuesday and Thursday from 8:15 -10:45 am; and 
 

2. A three day session that meets on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 8:15 -10:45 am  
 OR from 12:30 – 3:00 pm. 

 
 

Four year old pre-kindergarten classes consist of four separate sessions. 
 

1. A three day session that meets on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 8:15 -10:45 am  
  OR from 12:30 – 3:00 pm; and 

       

      2. A five day session that meets Monday through Friday from 8:15 -10:45 am  
 OR from 12:30-3:00 pm. 
 
 

Half-day (8:15 -11:45 am) and full-day (8:15 am - 3:12 pm) kindergarten classes for five-year olds operate  
 on a Monday through Friday schedule.    
 
 

1st through 8th Grade class schedule is from 8:15 am - 3:12 pm Monday through Friday. 
 
 

Extended Care program is in operation year round, Monday through Friday, from 6:00 am until 6:00 pm. 
 
 

These initial letters are only being sent to members of St. Paul Lutheran Church and to those who have  
indicated an interest in our programs.  If you know of a friend or neighbor that has expressed interest in one  
of our programs, please invite them to attend the open house. 


